
 
 

 

We are happy to announce that Company Care is growing and we have moved to a newer, larger 
building just a few doors down from our current location. Even though we are moving, most things 
will stay the same. We are keeping all of our amazing Company Care staff members and even adding   
a few new friendly faces. Our phone numbers and email addresses are also staying the same and our 
hours will continue to be Monday-Friday, from 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  

WE HAVE MOVED!
New Address: 1034 NW 57th Street  |  Gainesville, FL 32605

Opening Date: Monday, September 24th
Hours: Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Phone: (352) 519-5430
Fax: (352) 333-6249

Email: nfrm.companycare@hcahealthcare.com


